
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING - REVISED 
Discussion of Changes to Secretary of State Election Rules 37 and 45 

Concerning Voting System Standards – Change in Location 

 

The location for the second public meeting to discuss proposed changes to Secretary of State 

Election Rules 37 and 45 has been changed from the Aspen Conference Room to the Blue 

Spruce Conference Room of the Colorado Secretary of State’s Office.  The time and content of 

the meeting remain the same. 

 

Summary of Schedule 

 

Deadline to Submit Written Comments and Questions to Ensure Full Consideration at the 

October 20, 2009 Public Hearing 

Wednesday, October 14, 2009 5:00 p.m. MST 

Please submit comments and questions to Stephanie.cegielski@sos.state.co.us 
 

Public Discussion of Initial Draft, including Written Comments and Questions Submitted 

by Public 

Tuesday, October 20, 2009 9:00 a.m. – 12 noon MST 

Colorado Secretary of State’s Office, Blue Spruce Conference Room 

 1700 Broadway, 2
nd

 Floor 

Denver, CO 
 

 

To listen to the audio broadcast of the meeting please use the following link and select the Blue 

Spruce Conference. http://www.sos.state.co.us/pubs/info_center/bluespruce_recording.htm  

 

 

For additional information, please contact Rich Coolidge, Public Information Officer, at 

Richard.Coolidge@sos.state.co.us or at (303)860.6903. 
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